
From:  haveyoursay SouthandVale 
To: Scott Riley 
Date:  02/12/2014 15:47 
Subject:  Fwd: VOWH Local Plan 
 
FYI 
 
  
Phillip Vincent 
Corporate Consultation Officer  
  
Corporate Strategy 
South Oxfordshire District Council & The Vale of White Horse District Council 
Direct telephone 01235 547614   
Fax 01491 823727 
email: phillip.vincent@southandvale.gov.uk 
>>> Andrew Krajewski  28/11/2014 18:14 >>> 
       TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
I tried to use your website to express my views without success and hence this email  
 
I wish you to know that I am totally opposed  
to the proposed development on the GREEN BELT in the Radley area 
or indeed anywhere else in the UK 
 
Naturally as a resident of Radley 
your proposed plans for the Radley area are totally unacceptable to me 
 
It's obvious that the continual erosion of GREEN BELT land will eventually lead to no green areas 
and hence nothing to generate the oxygen that we need to live 
 
And from an aesthetic point of few 
I do not want to live in a concrete jungle 
 
There are still many BROWN sites around the country that should be used first 
 
I do not accept that the housing shortage is as dramatic as is being suggested 
 
The problem lies in the rapid population growth  
being created by the circumvention of immigration laws  
and that's on top of all the illegal immigration that's occurring 
 
To repeat 
I AM TOTALLY OPPOSED TO ANY BUILDING OR DEVELOPMENT ON GREEN BELT LAND  
 
Kind Regards 

 
Andrew Krajewski 
38 Foxborough Road 
OX14 3AB  




